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Dear colleagues, ladies and gentleman,  
 
excellent expertise alone is often not enough to cope with 
all the challenges in professional life. We will therefore 
specifically address this topic in the first symposium of the 
Diversity In Neuro-Oncology (DivINe) network. What are 
the challenges? Can I learn how to deal with them? How 
can I practice it? We will discuss such questions together. 
We are very pleased to announce an internationally re-
nowned speaker, Prof. Jenewein from the University of St. 
Gallen, for the keynote lecture. 
 
Program 10:00 a.m. – 01:00 p.m. (CET) 

Dealing with Professional Challenges: Is it an Art? 
 

Welcome Address 
Vice president for International Affairs  
and Diversity, Prof. Dr. Scheer 
Eberhard Karls University Tübingen 
 
DivINe: an introduction 
Prof. Dr. Dr. Tabatabai 
Eberhard Karls University Tübingen 

 
Keynote lecture 
„We are the change!“ 
Prof. Dr. Jenewein 
University St. Gallen 

 
Panel Discussion: with Prof. Dr. Jenewein,  
participants and DivINe members 

 
Virtual Symposium.  
Live from the “Zentrum für Medienkompetenz” of the 
Eberhard Karls University Tübingen.  Dial-in information 
will follow upon confirmation of participation. 
Participation is free of charge. 
 

 

 

Are you interested ? 
 
In order to assure an interactive and exclusive atmos-
phere, the number of participants is limited. Therefore, we 
ask you to send us a brief personal statement (200 words) 
via e-mail outlining your current professional experiences, 
goals and challenges. Please let us know about any con-
crete questions and expectations for the DivINe-
Symposium. We will integrate your questions into the 
panel discussion. 
 
Please send your personal statement in German or English 
until 10th March 2021 to 

divine.neurooncology@gmail.com 
 
The language at the symposium will be determined based 
on the participants. 
 


